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A quarterly newsletter for those who support Randolph Partnership for Children
with their time and/or resources. We could not do what we do without you!

"When you encourage others, you in the process are encouraged because you're making
a commitment and difference in that person's life. Encouragement really does make a
difference."

-Zig Ziglar

Visit our Website

2020 Gala for the Children

Join us Saturday, August 29, 2020 at 7
p.m. from the comfort of your own home
as we live-stream our first virtual Gala
for the Children fundraising and benefit
auction event. Tune into our YouTube
channel for the live feed and register to
participate in real time through Greater
Giving.

LEARN MORE ABOUT
THE GALA FOR THE CHILDREN: A SALUTE TO SEUSS

The Timken Foundation grant

Randolph Partnership for Children
Executive Director Lisa Hayworth
announced on July 1 the agency has been
awarded a $56,500 grant from The
Timken Foundation for restoration work
for its office space.

“We are honored and deeply grateful for
the generosity of The Timken
Foundation,” Hayworth said.

https://www.brainyquote.com/authors/zig-ziglar-quotes
https://randolphkids.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZKISaJBgAY9czTchkg7ytw?view_as=subscriber
https://supporter.greatergiving.com/Login?AT=8&PK=ifzruA-2Dt7bjv5z&ReturnUrl=https%3A%2F%2Frkids2020.ggo.bid%2Fbidding%2Fpackage-browse
https://randolphkids.org/home/community-partners/gala-for-the-children/
https://randolphkids.org/home/community-partners/gala-for-the-children/


“For 21 years now, the Partnership has occupied what is historically known as The
Hayworth House. The character of the house and its warmth, along with its
functionality, inspire us to be our best every day.” READ MORE

Think Babies™ NC micro grant

Randolph Partnership for Children
Executive Director Lisa Hayworth
announced on July 20 the agency was one
of ten selected to receive a Think
Babies™ NC micro grant from the NC
Early Education Coalition with support
from ZERO TO THREE.

RPC’s project was funded for $2,000 to work with eight parents who currently ave at
least one infant or toddler in the home. The parents will work to identify issues and
then articulate their concerns and ideas to at least five elected officials through a letter-
writing campaign and follow-up. READ MORE

Board Profile:
​Meet Sarah Neely Lanier

"I want Randolph County children to have
the best education possible and that starts
on Day One. Randolph County is a great
place to live, work, and play, and our
efforts focus on developing our next
generation to continue that tradition.
These children will be our doctors,
nurses, mechanics, teachers, law
enforcement, etc., and our community
cannot afford for them not to meet their
potential."

Our Board

Featured Blog:
How to Create a Breastfeeding-
Friendly Workplace

RPC’s early childhood health and wellness
specialist, Patty Sullivan, works with child
care centers and the community to promote
breastfeeding-friendly spaces for working
mothers. She also led the effort to convert
space at our office and write new policy that
supports breastfeeding staff and visitors.

https://randolphkids.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/WEB_PRESS-RELEASE_Timken-awards-RPC-grant.pdf
https://randolphkids.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/WEB_PRESS-RELEASE_Think-Babies-Micro-Grant_July-2020.pdf
https://randolphkids.org/about-us/board-of-directors/


On June 11, Patty was interviewed during the
Mommy Matters segment of the WGHP Fox 8
Morning News to talk about why ensuring
breastfeeding-friendly environments for
working mothers is important and how to get
started. READ MORE

https://myfox8.com/
https://randolphkids.org/2020/06/22/how-to-create-a-breastfeeding-friendly-workplace/

